
Subject: Re: Lone Star Bottlehead Pictures
Posted by FredT on Sun, 09 Oct 2005 15:41:18 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Luther Ward (Wardsweb) is a compulsive vintage speaker buyer, so there always are a few big
horns around when the meeting is at his house. I brought the Lite Audio DAC-AH and DAC-60,
but neither of the CD players we were using had digital output jacks, so the DACs served only as
a static display.
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